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Dear Nature School Parents and Caregivers, 

We extend our warmest appreciation to each one of you for your enthusiastic participation 
in the recent Clothing Swap Event at Fern Flower - Nature School. Your contributions and active 
involvement made the event a tremendous success, creating a sense of community spirit and 
sustainability. 

Thank you for bringing your items to swap, contributing to the variety and diversity of 
choices available. It was heartening to witness the joy and excitement as participants found new 
treasures and refreshed their wardrobes. We hope you discovered wonderful additions to your 
closets that bring joy and style to your everyday lives. 

As part of our commitment to sustainability and community outreach, we are pleased to 
inform you that all extra items left after the swap will be donated to LILLI HOUSE, which is 
sponsored by the Comox Valley Transition Society. LILLI HOUSE provides essential support for 
women and children who are fleeing abusive situations. Your generosity goes beyond the 
immediate benefits of the swap, making a positive impact on the lives of those in need. 

Your participation in the Clothing Swap Event not only exemplifies the principles of reuse 
and community support but also aligns with our shared values at Nature School. We are grateful 
for your commitment to sustainable practices and your dedication to making a positive difference 
in the lives of others. 

Once again, thank you for being an integral part of the Clothing Swap Event. Your active 
involvement contributes to the vibrancy and strength of our Nature School community. We look 
forward to more collaborative initiatives that promote sustainability, community engagement, and 
positive change. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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